NOTICE/CORRIGENDUM
(Regarding Extension of Date for opening of Tender/Bids)

With reference to Tender &odTo/@o/05/foquE §0/2024-25/101 faiw : 14-08-2024 this is
to inform all concerned parties that due to unforeseen circumstances , the date for the
opening of bids for the tender “Short Term Tender Notice for Stationary Printing- Kanpur

Region” has been extended.

The bids will now be opened on 20-09-2024 at 04:00 PM instead of Previously scheduled
date.

All other term and conditions of the tender remain unchanged.

For any queries, please contact :
» Mobile No : 9807825886
» E-mail : PE.KNPRO@barodauprrb.co.in

/
/

Sanjeev Kumar :
(Regional Manager)
Baroda U.P. Bank
Regional Office Kanpur

Date : 17.09.2024
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